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SUMMARY 

Exempts from required disclosure records concerning cybersecurity plans, devices and 
systems, including contractual and insurance records setting forth specifications, applications 
and coverages. 

OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT 

Legislative Counsel has not adopted standards for drafting measures that establish exemptions 
from disclosure of public records. 

This measure exempts from public disclosure documents, records and plans for protection 
relating to the existence, nature, location or function of cybersecurity devices, programs or 
systems designed to protect computers, information technology or communications systems 
against threat or attack. 

If those public records that could be subject to public disclosure were instead subject to 
mandatory disclosure under public records law, the public could receive information related to 
equipment, programs and strategies designed to protect against cybersecurity threats. 


